
Dear students
 We inform you that the microbiology lessons for the IIp year
will start on Monday (2.09.2024) at 8:00 a.m. in the block on
N.Testemițanu street 26/2, second floor. The course will be on
Wednesday at 12:30 p.m.
We wish you success and a great semester!
With respect, the Discipline of Microbiology and Immunology

Regards,

University assistant USMF"N. Testemitanu"

Department: PrevenƟve Medicine

Discipline of Microbiology and Immunology

e-mail: daniela.cojocari@usmf.md
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